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OPWDD Wants to Hear From You!
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The New York State Office for People With Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) is conducting public forums
across the state to hear your ideas and to solicit opinions on critical issues facing the OPWDD system. If you
are interested in attending the forum it is Tuesday, September 29th between 5 -7pm in meeting room 6 of the
Empire State Plaza. To sign up to attend please open the link below.

http://www.opwdd.ny.gov/node/6128


